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 Meet the staff! 

3M 
Miss Martin 
Miss Cohen 

Mrs Slaughter 
 

3L 
Miss Lawson 

Mrs Hardcastle 
Miss Siddle 

3B 
Mrs Beer 

Miss Carter 
Miss K. Smith 

   Don’t Forget… 

School starts at 8.45am. The doors are open at 8.40. 

Please ensure that your child comes to school on 

time.    

Children need to have their book bags at school 

every day and read at least 4 times a week.  

3M’s PE days are Monday and Tuesday 

3L’s PE days are Monday and Tuesday 

3B’s PE days are Tuesday and Friday 

If you would like your child to have milk, please 

make sure that you send in the reply slip to the milk 

letter as soon as possible. 

School Dinners are £2.30 and can be paid via 

ParentPay. If you need help activating ParentPay, 

please contact the school office.  

Important Dates 

Year 3 Meet the Teacher – Friday 13th September 

9.00 in the Main Hall  

Visit to Aldi – Wednesday 11th September 

Year 3 Smoothie selling – Wednesday 11th 

September 2.30pm in Year 3 classrooms, parents are 

welcome to come, buy and taste 

Parent Voice – Wednesday 18th September 

Chris Mould Author visit  – Thursday 3rd October 

Training Day – Friday 18th October 

Break up – Friday 25th October 

Creative Learning Project for Autumn 1 is Scrumdiddlyumptious 

Welcome to a new school year! This half term our learning project is all about cooking and nutrition. The 

children will be tasting fantastic fruits, venerable vegetables and tantalising treats. They will be getting busy 

in the kitchen making food from recipes they have written. In English we will be reading Charlie and the 

Chocolate factory and lots of our work will be based around this book.  

The children will also be making 3D sculptures in Art using papier mache so please send in your old 

newspapers.  

Reminders 

If you have any questions please see a member of staff who will be happy to help or see Mr Doyle in Year 4 

(Years 3/4 Phase Leader). 

 

 


